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Postdoctoral Position in Microeconomics/Behavioral 
Economics/Behavioral Finance  
  
The Chair of Economic Theory I (Prof. Dr. Sebastian Ebert) at the Department of 
Economics invites applications for the position of a postdoctoral researcher. The 
position is available for a period of three years (extension up to three additional 
years possible) and starts based on mutual agreement. Research conducted at 
the chair focuses on various topics in microeconomics and finance. Both 
theoretical and empirical/experimental research is possible; the latter should be 
theory-driven. 

The position is available for three years and includes a teaching obligation of at 
most 4 hours per week. Salaries are according to the German pay scale E13 and 
range from about 52.000 € to about 59.000 € per year before taxes. Funds for 
travel, research support, and experiments are available. 

Postdoctoral fellows will have the opportunity to do independent research in their 
respective fields. In addition, they are expected to actively interact with other 
researchers of the Department of Economics. The successful candidates should 
hold a PhD in economics or a related field. German language skills are not a 
requirement.  As an equal opportunity employer, the University of Heidelberg 
actively encourages applications from women. Preference will be given to 
disabled applicants with equal qualifications. 

The Department of Economics has an experimental laboratory and an active 
group of researchers in experimental and behavioral economics and finance, 
see https://www.awilab.de/ 
  
Applicants should send a letter of interest, their CV, a one-page research 
statement, and two research papers to the address below. Two recommendation 
letters should be sent directly by your references to the same address. 
 
Applications will be reviewed as they come. Please send your application to 
ulrike.arnold@awi.uni-heidelberg.de. 
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